Meeting of the Full Council - 13 December 2018
Report on the Health Scrutiny Committee meeting held on 6 November 2018
Chair: County Councillor Peter Britcliffe

The agenda and minutes of the meeting may be viewed on the county council’s
website via the following link:

Health Scrutiny Committee

6 November 2018
Delayed Transfers of Care in Lancashire

The report presented described improvements to hospital discharge arrangements
and performance during the last year since the Health Scrutiny Committee had met
in January 2018.

Resolved: That;

1. The considerable improvement in the reduction of Delayed Transfers of Care
across Lancashire over the past year be noted.

2. The staff of the County council and in the NHS whose commitment and
contributions to this improvement had been so significant be commended.

3. A further update on Delayed Transfers of Care be scheduled in 6 months' time
for the Health Scrutiny Steering Group and in 12 months' time for the Health
Scrutiny Committee.
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